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January 2021 

 

MPLA Activities 

Submitted Oklahoma news for the MPLA newsletter. 

OLA Activities 

Attended OLA Conference Planning Committee meetings. 

Attended OLA Executive Board meetings. 

Shared the MPLA newsletter with the Executive Board. 

As Vendor Relations co-chair assisted with submitting vendor invitations to the 

annual conference and subsequently answered inquiries. 

 

OLA conference scheduled for March 9-11 in Tulsa.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Gloria Farmer, Eastern Oklahoma Library System 



 

 


